
 

01.02.2021 

Safeguarding during the school closure 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to you in my capacity as Safeguarding Lead  at Beaufront First School. 

Even though the school is no longer fully open due to the COVID 19 outbreak, we continue to have a duty of care to 

all our pupils during these extra-ordinary times. We want you to know that, should you have any safeguarding 

concerns at all during this time, you can still contact us. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us if you have any 

concerns or need advice on protecting or safeguarding a young person. 

Please follow the guidance below: 

• Firstly, if you need to report an urgent concern, speak to Northumberland’s One Call service.  This is their 

“front door” to safeguarding services.  

One Call:       01670 536400 

Alternatively, call the police. 

• Secondly, if you have any concerns that you wish to talk through with one of us then please do not hesitate 

to email in on the email addresses below. 

Mr Hulbert (deputy Safeguarding Designated Person) or myself would be very happy to discuss things by 

phone or email and give advice or signpost you to other services.  

eileen.daniel@beaufront.northumberland.sch.uk 

ben.hulbert@beaufront.northumberland.sch.uk  

 

Even if your concern is not of a safeguarding matter, but you think one of the members of staff could help you and 

your family, we would be happy to try our best to help. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Eileen Daniel 

mailto:eileen.daniel@beaufront.northumberland.sch.uk
mailto:ben.hulbert@beaufront.northumberland.sch.uk

